City of Carson
Report to Mayor and City Council

January 17,2012
Unfinished Business

SUBJECT: FURTHER CONSIDERATION TO NAME THE CARSON CITY COUNCIL

CHAMBERS IN HONOR OF CITY CLERK HELEN KAWAGOE
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I. SUMMARY

II.

I11.

VI.

On December 20, 2012 the City Council voted to continue further discussion of
this matter. Minutes were not available at the time this report was prepared.

In appreciation of City Clerk Helen Kawagoe’s commitment to the city of
Carson and in recognition of her vast accomplishments, Mayor Dear proposes
the Carson City Council Chambers be named after City Clerk Helen Kawagoe.
Staff is unaware of any existing codes or policies on file that have to do with
naming rooms after a person.

RECOMMENDATION

DISCUSS and PROVIDE direction.
ALTERNATIVES

DENY the request.
BACKGROUND

City Clerk Helen Kawagoe was elected as the Carson City Clerk in 1974 and has
been re-elected to that office continuously. City Clerk Kawagoe has had a long
history of community and professional involvement in Carson and the South
Bay. She is currently experiencing health challenges and is under doctor’s care.

FISCAL IMPACT
Unknown pending City Council direction.

EXHIBITS

None.




City of Carson Report to Mayor and City Council

January 17, 2012

Document2

Prepared by: Lisa Berglund, Principal Administrative Analyst

TO:Rev102511

Reviewed by:
City Clerk City Treasurer
Administrative Services Development Services
Economic Development Public Services

Action taken by City Council

Date , Action




	1.TIF (1 page)
	2.TIF (1 page)



